
HB 1302 -- JOB TRAINING PROGRAMS

SPONSOR: Coleman (97)

This bill provides that the Department of Higher Education and
Workforce Development may enter into contracts with private
entities that offer job training programs to individuals. Each
contract will contain a provision for payments from the Department
to the private entity based on the state income tax liability of
each individual who completes training provided by the private
entity as provided under this bill. Such contracts will contain a
provision allowing payments to continue for up to 12 years.

The amount of payments will be equal to 50% of the difference
between the individual's state income tax liability:

(1) Before the individual receives training from the private
entity; and

(2) After the individual completes the training and receives an
increase in income as a result of such training.


